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2021 Municipal Election Day: Tuesday, November 2nd2021 Municipal Election Day: Tuesday, November 2nd

Baldwin County: Your vote matters! 

The 2021 Municipal General Election Day 
is on Tuesday, November 2nd. 

Polls will be open from 7:00am – 7:00pm 
at the following Election Day locations 
throughout the county: 

CTY 1 South Milledgeville - Walter B. Williams Recreation Center
CTY 2 City Hall Annex - City Hall Annex
CTY 3 East Milledgeville - Former Boddie Middle School

CTY 4 Courthouse - Baldwin County Courthouse
CTY 5 Fire Department - W. Thomas Fire Station
CTY 6 North Milledgeville - Dunlap Road Fire Station

For forms and election schedules, please visit https://www.mvp.sos.ga.gov/
MVP/mvp.do. 

For information regarding Georgia Identification cards for the purpose of 
voting, please visit the Georgia Department of Driver Services: 
https://dds.georgia.gov/

For Federal Voter Information, please visit the Federal Voting Assistance 
Program: https://www.fvap.gov/

https://www.mvp.sos.ga.gov/MVP/mvp.do
https://dds.georgia.gov/
https://www.fvap.gov/
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Maximize your 
safety with 
CodeRED!

CodeRED® is the FREE 
community notification system 
available to local residents that will send 
you alerts concerning time-
sensitive and/or emergency information 
that may impact your area via phone 
calls, text messages, emails, and social 
media. Milledgeville Baldwin 
County Emergency Management 
encourages you to take action and 
register your cell phone for this service 
and verify your home location to 
receive targeted notifications that 
directly impact your home or business.

The CodeRED system will be used to 
send critical and time-sensitive
communications such as:
• Missing Persons/Children
• Emergency Preparedness
• Natural Disasters
• Evacuation Notices
• Boil Water Advisories
• Inclement Weather Warnings
• Wildfire Alerts
• Public Health Crisis
• Criminal Activity
• Road Closures/Traffic Alerts
• Shelter in Place/Lockdowns

Don’t wait! Start receiving 
notifications that could save your life.
Click here to get started.
Download the CodeRED Mobile
Alert app available in the Apple
App Store or Google Play.

Old DPH Building Repurposed for New Use 
The old Department of 
Public Health building is 
currently being 
repurposed. 

Emergency Services will 
move into this location 
before the end of the year.

The county government building’s North Columbia Street 
driveway entrance is nearing completion. It should be in 
operation by mid-November. 

New Government Building’s North Columbia 
Street Driveway Nearing Completion 

 

https://public.coderedweb.com/CNE/en-US/BFBF4D00288B
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County Paving Projects Nearing Completion 
The county’s contractor is close to completing all of the planned paving 
projects throughout Baldwin County. The following areas will be
fully paved: 

- Black Springs Road from Hwy 22 to Lake Laurel Road 
- Salem Church Avenue from Salem Church Road to dead end
- Cabin Creek Dr from Log Cabin to cul-de-sac
- Horace Veal Rd from Hwy 22 to State Dairy Farm Road
- Daisy Trail from Forte Avenue to cul-de-sac
- Rocky Creek Road, Sweetwater Road and Boat Club Road from Dam 
Road to cul-de-sacs
- Cedar Point Road NW, Cedar Lane NW, Discher Road from Hwy 212 to 
dead ends
- Fishing Creek Golf Course Parking

New Solicitor’s Office 
Updates Continue

 

The new Solicitor’s office space is 
beginning to take shape! 

The new office should be complete by 
the end of November. 

Atrium Health Navicent encourages everyone aged 12 and older to get vaccinated for COVID-19. 
Schedule an appointment at www.CovidSafeGa.org. You can also get your vaccine at the local 
CVS, Walgreens, Walmart, Kroger or at the Department of Public Health. Flu shots are also now 
available. 

COVID-19 testing is available at the Baldwin County Health Department Monday and Friday 
from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m and at Atrium Health Navicent Baldwin Tuesday - Thursday from 
8:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 

https://www.navicenthealth.org/covid-19-resources.html?utm_source=facebook&utm_medium=post&utm_campaign=Nav_Covid_Campaign
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Dreams Take Flight at Baldwin County Regional Airport
Through Gift of Flight Initiative

Faithful Guardian Aviation, Baldwin County Regional Airport’s flight school, is on a quest to 
help increase the 2% of aviation career positions held by women.  The Gift of Flight initiative 
started with Omar Brock and his team at the Brock Foundation, who are on a mission to educate 
and motivate women and minorities. Faithful Guardian held the Gift of Flight Initiative on 
Saturday, October 23rd. It was open to all women 14 years of age and older, and thanks to 
volunteers, donations, and the logistical support of the airport management team - Sinclair 
Aviation, the event was free of charge.  Female high school students and school personnel, as 
well as parents, heard presentations from female aviation role models, toured the Baldwin 
County Regional Airport and flew with female flight instructors.
 
GMC Senior Lucy Berger Slowinski noted: “I really loved hearing about people’s past and how 
they got where they are today, and the flying part of course.” “It was a great pleasure to 
contribute to such a special event and to meet so many wonderful people. I look forward to the 
next chapter ahead,” shared Kalina Milani, Boeing 777 Captain and local resident. 
 
The Gift of Flight for Women was sponsored by Faithful Guardian Aviation and the Baldwin 
County Regional Airport’s Center for Aviation Promotion and Flight Instruction, the Brock 
Foundation, Sinclair Aviation, the Airport Advisory Committee, Friends of the Airport and the 
Baldwin County Board of Commissioners. Both females and males interested in taking a 
discovery flight or learning more about aviation can contact Faithful Guardian at the airport: 
478-453-9358.




